
CITY OF BELL GARDENS
CITY COUNCIL

AND
SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION

CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Monday, March 23, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.
regular meeting of the Bell Gardens City Council and Successor Agency to the
Community Development Commission meetings have been cancelled due to the
Coronavirus COVID-19 to ensure the public’s safety and focus our energies on
COVID-19 related issues.

The next scheduled regular meeting of the Bell Gardens City Council and
Successor Agency to the Community Development Commission is on Monday,
April 13, 2020.

Posted by: Jane Halstead, City Clerk Date: March 19, 2020
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